
   
 

 

 

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter………… 

 
 

Children in Need - The Great SPOTacular! 

This year, the big day for BBC Children in Need will be Friday 18
th

 November and we will 

be celebrating with a spotty themed non-uniform day. Think big or small – SPOTacular 

outfits, SPOTacular face paint or just a pair of SPOTacular socks – we welcome and 

encourage it all! To help raise funds for Children in Need we ask anyone wishing to wear 

something spotty to click here to make the suggested donation of £1 via ParentPay.  

Please note that we will not be accepting cash donations in school.  

 

Thank you for your continued support and let’s make a big difference to the lives of 

children across the UK. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 
 
 
Useful Information 
 
Sleep Workshops - 23 November 2022 11am and 2pm 
Would you like to receive advice on how to establish a good sleep routine?  
Please see the attached poster for details on how to book a place 

 
Counselling 
Welburn Hall now has provision for counselling sessions for students. These will be accessible 
for students from after half term. 01/11/2022.  
There is a simple referral process for the students which can be done by the teachers and 
parents/carers. The referral form is accessible on the school website in the 'wellbeing' tab, for 
parents and carers which can downloaded, completed and emailed to the school. 
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RDA News 
 
Last week Elspeth came to assembly to present some trophies and rosettes. Theo and 
Scarlett were presented with a rosette for taking part in a cross-country event and getting 
excellent marks. Scarlett was awarded a trophy and rosette for endeavour and Yolanda 
was awarded a trophy and rosette for being the most improved rider. Well done everyone. 
 
 



   
 

 

 
 

        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
    
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This week in Pre-formal we have been super 
busy! We took advantage of the rain this week 
and went dancing! We've been exploring the 
amazing sensory room, painting wrapping 
paper (even if it is slightly early!) and making 
apple crumble.  
 
 



   
 

 

 
 

     
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Upper Formal 4 
 
In Food Tech this 
week we made 
remembrance 
biscuits  

 



   
 

 

       
 
       
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
      Remembrance Day decorations 
Throughout school, students have been 
learning about many aspects of WW1 and 
created some beautiful art work.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Our remembrance 
assembly took place on 
Tuesday.  Thank you to 
Rev Sue and Rev Mel for 
leading the proceedings 

Remembrance Day 



   
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
    
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     
 
       
 
 
 

Remembrance Day 

Lower Formal went to the church memorial in 
Helmsley. They took part in a two-minute silence 
along with members of the public. We were very 
proud of them all.  
 
 

 
At 11am, Welburn Hall School 
listened to the Poem ‘In 
Flanders Fields’ by John McCrae 
then held a minute silence to 
remember everything we lost 
during WW1.  
 
 
 
 
 
 



   
 

 

    
 
 
    
 

 
 
 
 

Nurture 2 
Some of Nurture 2 have been getting outside [in between the rain showers!]. We have been 
helping out on the farm and have been given a plot of land to care for. On Friday, we learnt 
about children’s role during WW1 and took part in the schools’ minutes silence. In the 
classroom, we have started new topics. Some have been learning how to draw body outlines 
using Julian Opie for inspiration. Ethan did extra research, and planned and delivered a full art 
lesson. 
 

Lower Formal 
Lower Formal took part in a Boccia Competition as part of Scarborough and District 
Sports Partnership against seven other schools in the area. Each school was split into 
three teams.  Welburn Hall Team ‘A’ got through to the final and won silver medals  



   
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

College 
The College Walking Group took advantage of the Autumn sunshine to enjoy a lovely 
walk in Kirkdale.  This is a time for healthy exercise, good conversations, learning about 
our local environment and working as a team to keep everyone safe. 



   
 

 

Contact Details 
If any of your contact details need to be updated – address, email, home telephone number, mobile 
number or emergency contacts, please can you email: admin@welburn-hall.n-yorks.sch.uk so we can 
update the records we currently hold. Thank you. 
 
Trampoline Consent - Reminder 
Many thanks to all who have signed and returned their trampoline consent form.  We still have a few 
outstanding, so please can you fill out the form and return it to school by Monday 11th November.  Thank 
you. 
 
Autumn 2 – Food Tech Contributions 
Contributions can now be made towards Autumn 2 food tech.  So, if you can contribute, please do so via 
ParentPay.  Thank you.         
 
School Dinner Arrears 
School is currently owed £295.00 for school dinners. Please ensure that your account is always in credit 
and regularly checked. To help manage your account, ParentPay provides the opportunity to set up low 
balance, new item and payment email or text alerts. 
 

• Go to parentpay.com 

• Navigate to Communications > Alert Settings 
 
 

Additional Information: 

School lunches next week will be week 1 

 
 

 

ParentPay Accounts 
Thank you to all who have activated their ParentPay accounts.   
 
As of today, 67% of ParentPay accounts have been activated – so thank you for your 
support and cooperation. 
 
For those who have not activated their account, please can you ensure that you login to 
ParentPay and sign up as a matter of urgency.   
 
We need ALL parents to activate their account, even those receiving Free School Meals to 
ensure you receive the full benefits of the system.  Thank you! 
 
To activate your account: 

• Go to parentpay.com 

• Log in with the username and password you have received from school. 

• ParentPay will send an email to the email address you entered to verify your 

account. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact:  
admin@welburn-hall.n-yorks.sch.uk 
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